
 
TOWNSHIP OF PENNSAUKEN SCHOOL DISTRICT 

2014-2015 SCHOOL BUDGET 
 
 
Notice is hereby given by the of Board of Education of the Township of Pennsauken that 
a Public Hearing on the 2014-2015 School District Budget will be held in Room 327 of 
the Pennsauken High School, 800 Hylton Road, Pennsauken, New Jersey 08110 on 
Thursday April 24, 2014 at 7:30pm.  Action will be taken at the meeting. 
 
The Public Hearing on the 2014-2015 School District Budget will be held in conjunction 
with the scheduled Business Meeting.  
 
The complete budget will be available for examination by the public between the hours of 
9:00 AM and 4:00 PM through April 24, 2014 in the Pennsauken Board of Education 
Office, 1695 Hylton Road, Pennsauken, New Jersey 08110. 
 
This Board of Education budget is being presented for advertising with Executive County 
Superintendent approval.   
 
 
   
Celeste A. Ricketts 
School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 


